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I support this measure to protect motorcycle in peak traffic conditions. The more 

people are moving to Oregon the more traffic and and road construction there is. 

When there is traffic a motorcycle is very vulnerable if a distracted driver wad to 

commit a "fender bender " that rider would be dead. This measure is to protect riders!  


